THE CiTy oF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

October 15,2010

Mr. Ally Hack

Treasurer

Association of Muslim American Lawyers
45 Broadway, 16th Floor

- New York, NY 10006

Dear Mr. Hack:
Thank you very much for sponsoring the Ramadan Dinner at Gracie Mansion. The event
was a terrific way to partake in the rituals of Ramadan. With your support, we were able to host

an evening that was enjoyable and memorable for all of our guests.

Many thanks again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Bloomberg
Mayor

MRB:da

cc: Fatima Shama, Commissioner, Mayor’s Office of Immigrant Affairs
Megan Sheekey, President, Mayor’s Fund to Advance New York City




